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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Friday, 17 July, 2020 7:03 PM

To: 'Nadeem Jan'; 'SIDDIQUE, Farrukh'

Cc: 'IQBAL, Ahsan'; 'AHMAD, Laeeq'; sabanazirsucpo@gmail.com

Subject: FW: [EXT] Re: Resignation

Attachments: Resignation saba nazir.docx

Thank you Dr. Farrukh. 
 
Dear Nadeem, Please initiate resignation query.  
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 

From: SIDDIQUE, Farrukh <siddiquef@who.int>  
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 1:26 AM 
To: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: JUNAID, Muhammad <junaidm@who.int>; IQBAL, Ahsan <iqbalah@who.int>; AHMAD, Laeeq <ahmadl@who.int>; 
Saba Nazir <sabanazirsucpo@gmail.com> 
Subject: FW: [EXT] Re: Resignation 
 
Dear Mr. Shahid,  
 
Greetings!  
 
Kindly initiate the process for Ms. Saba. Also, do note that she had applied for resignation on July 8, 2020.  
 

Regards, 
 
Dr. Farrukh Siddique | PEO-WHO  
World Health Organization - WHO | PAK 
m: +923211650005 
Email: siddiquef@who.int 

 
 

From: Saba Nazir <sabanazirsucpo@gmail.com> 
Date: Monday, 13 July 2020 at 6:28 PM 



2

To: "SIDDIQUE, Farrukh" <siddiquef@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Re: Resignation 
 
Kindly find the attached file... 
 
On Wed, Jul 8, 2020, 3:50 PM Saba Nazir <sabanazirsucpo@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
Respected Sir 
 
I am submitting this to formally announce my resignation from my position as UCPO at UC Hayatabad2. 
As my wedding ceremony is fixed in next month and i am relocating to nowshera. 
I am serving one month prior notice for resignation so my last working day will be 08/08/2020. 
I very much appreciate the time I have spent working here along with all the knowledge and experience I have gained along the 
way. I am sure that in near future whenever i will back it would be tremendous for me to join your team back. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunities you have given me. 
Do not hesitate to be in touch if you have any queries/concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Saba Nazir UCPO 
Hayatabad2 
sabanazirsucpo@gmail.com 
0335-9026484 


